
 

 
 
   October 2018 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

We are excited to announce a new parent portal to more conveniently communicate with your 
school nurse. The SNAP health parent portal will allow you to: 
 

● Sign and submit forms, share vaccination records, physicals, or other medical documents 
● View health records and visits to the school nurse 
● Communicate securely with the nurse from your computer or mobile device 
● Get reminders for a medication refill or additional supplies needed in the nurse’s office 
● Save time by sending your school nurse a message about a recent or new illness or health  

condition that should be noted in your student’s health record. 
 

Look for an email soon from ​noreply@studentehr.com​ with a subject line of “​Parkway School 
District welcomes you to the SNAP Health Portal”​ for an invitation to join and for more 
information. When you accept this invitation, you will create a single account for all students 
you have in Parkway. 
 
As with all other student records, the system meets industry security standards, ensuring your 
student’s health information is kept safe and confidential.  ​For additional information on how 
we protect student privacy and more, visit our​ FAQ page​. 
 
Please let ​your school nurse​ know if you have any questions about the SNAP health parent 
portal. We look forward to continue working together to support your student’s health. If you 
have further questions, please email Rebecca Cartmill at rcartmill@parkwayschools.net. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Robin Wallin DNP, RN, CPNP-PC, NCSN 
Director of Health Services 
rwallin@parkwayschools.net 
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